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BY EMAIL 
August 13, 2019 
 
Nicholas Rolfe 
Legal Services 
City of Toronto 
55 John Street 
Toronto, ON M5V 3C6 
 
Dear Mr. Rolfe:  
 
Re:  Request for Procedural Schedule Extension by the City of Toronto  
  Imperial Oil Limited- Waterdown to Finch Project Application 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0007 
  
On August 9, 2019, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received a letter from the City of 
Toronto asking that the schedule in this proceeding be revised to provide additional time 
for OEB staff and intervenors to file their written submissions.   
 
On August 13, 2019 the OEB issued a letter to Imperial Oil Limited (Imperial Oil) 
providing the opportunity to Imperial Oil to respond to the request by the City of 
Toronto. Imperial Oil responded on August 13, 2019. 
 
Should the City of Toronto wish to respond to Imperial Oil’s response, it may do so by 
filing a written response with the OEB, copying all parties, by August 14, 2019. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Zora 
Crnojacki, Project Advisor, at 416-440-8104 or zora.crnojacki@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 

c: All parties in EB-2019-0007 proceeding  
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